TOWN OF WALLINGFORD, CONNECTICUT

SPECIAL MEETING OF THE TOWN COUNCIL SUBCOMMITTEE ON REDISTRICTING REMOTE ONLY TUESDAY

TUESDAY
DECEMBER 21, 2021
3:00 P.M.

RECORD OF VOTES AND MINUTES

The Special Meeting of the Town Council Subcommittee on Redistricting on Tuesday, December 21, 2021 was called to order at 3:00 p.m. There was a moment of silence and the Pledge of Allegiance was said. Subcommittee Member Councilors in attendance were Craig Fishbein, Thomas Laffin and Jason Zandri.

Moment of Silence

- 1. Pledge of Allegiance
- 2. Roll Call
- 3. Discussion and possible action on approving new voting districts within the town of Wallingford with the intention of addressing changes made by the state's re-districting committee, as well as to provide uniformity among the same.

There was discussion on approving new voting districts within the town.

Respectfully submitted,

Lisa Moss Council Staff Meeting digitally recorded

Phomas Laffin, Vice Chairman

Date

Deborah McKiernan, Town Clerk

Date